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ATTENTION PARENTS/GUARDIANS
We will have no P.M. bus available

on Wednesday, Nov. 3rd.

Conferences 11/1 to 11/5
Conferences will be the week of
November 1st - 5th. Students will be

dismissed at 11:30 every day of conference
week. A “snack” lunch will be sent home with your
student(s) on these days if they order one.

Rainy Recess
Dear Parents/Guardians, we ask that you
please send your student(s) to school with

appropriate rainy day clothing. Please
make sure your student(s) have a rain

jacket and shoes that can get wet as we
still offer outside recess on rainy days.

SURPLUS DESKS
The Board has approved the surplus
of 13 double student desks.  Please

call the school if you are interested in
picking up one or more.

Inclement Weather Conditions
In the event of snow, ice or other inclement weather
conditions it may be necessary to adjust school starting
time or cancel classes. In these kinds of situations please
listen to your local radio stations and News Channels. We
try very hard to make decisions by 6:30a.m. Once the decision
is made it is posted to the Flash Alert website and they send it
out to all local TV and Radiostations. You can also go onto
flashalert.net and check for delays and closures there. If the
alert states that we will be on snow routes, this means that
there are roads the bus will not go down (Please see attached
flyer for our snow routes). If you DO NOT hear any
information regarding Evaline School you must assume school

will be in session as usual. In the
case of unplanned early dismissals
due to emergencies students will
either be transported home on the
bus or will need to be picked up by
their parent/guardian right away. This
would include instances of sudden
loss of power, water, or accumulation
of snow.  Thank you!

Important Dates!!

Nov.
Mon-Fri. 1st-5th: Fall Conferences /
Early Dismissal, 11:30 all week
Wed. 3rd: No PM Bus
Sun. 7: Daylight Savings Ends
Wed. 10th: WREATH ORDERS DUE
Wed. 10th: Field Trip to the Veterans Memorial Museum
Thurs. 11th: Veterans Day-No School
Tues. 23rd Wreath Order Ready    for Pick Up
Wed. 24th: Early Dismissal, 12:30
Thurs-Fri. 25th-26th: No School-Thanksgiving Break

COVID-19 Testing
We are now able to offer

COVID-19 testing at our school to
our students and their families.

Please read the attached flyer for
more information.

Dear Parents and Guardians
If your student is or will be absent we ask
that you please contact the school office via
phone or email and let them know. Due to
health and safety protocols, if a student is
absent, schools are required to determine if
the absence is excused or unexcused,
which inturn requires attendance staff to have
communication directly with parents/guardians. If office staff
have not heard from you by 10:00am they will contact you
via phone or email. Thank you so much for your cooperation.
Evaline office, (360) 785-3460
Attendance staff email: ckirkpatrick@evalinesd.k12.wa.us

Apparel Order
The booster club is doing a new apparel order
starting now! All orders are due November
2nd. It will be done strictly online through the
link below.

https://evalinelions2021.itemorder.com/shop/sale/?saleC
ode=VUXGW
If you have any questions please contact the booster club at:
evalineboosterclub@gmail.com

Wreath Orders ASB Wreath Fundraiser
Keep selling those wreaths! All earnings are

used for a variety of student activities.
* All orders MUST be turned in with money

by November 10th.
*Pick up will be November 23rd.
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Kindergarten
Mrs. Tinnin

Students are learning about the number 10. We spent a
math class discovering ways to make ten using our Unifix
cubes, counters, and crayons. Students are also working on
comparing numbers using the terms greater, less, and same.

We continue to work on patterns. Students can identify
simple patterns- ABC, ABBC, ABCCD and identify what
comes next.

This week students learned about the letters i, o, g, and s.
They practiced reading CVC words with the letters we have
already covered so far this
year. They also learned the
sight word ‘the’. As we read
the Scholastics reader, we
practice recognizing the word
‘the’. You can help with this as
you read stories at home.

First and Second Grade Explorers
Mrs. Mittge

Students used the science concepts of modeling and
simulation to replicate natural phenomena! We created sand
dunes in tanks and then used water and wind to watch the
impact weathering and erosion had on land features. We are
now watching our wet sand as the water evaporates to see if it
impacts the land formation.

Here is a link to video that discusses how water and wind
changes the shape of land:
https://www.generationgenius.com/videolessons/changing-th
e-shape-of-land-video-for-kids/

Congratulations to the Explorers
who made it to their next AR Leap!

AR Awards:
Leap 2-Sadie Faulkner
Leap 1-Sasha Klemmense
***Kaira Hardenbrook is more than halfway to her first Leap!

Families, please continue reading aloud for 20 minutes every
night with your child. They are growing so fast! As you read,
try identifying letters and the sounds they make. If your child
comes across a challenging word, encourage him/her to look
at pictures and read around the word.

Third and Fourth Grade Classroom
Ms. Turnquist

This week in science students tested the water of our
turtle tank to see how compatible it would be for salmon.
We tested turbidity, dissolved oxygen, pH, nitrates, and
temperature. We learned that the high temperature of
our tank caused an increase in the level of nitrates which
is what caused the algae in the tank this in turn resulted
in a high turbidity level that would make it hard for
salmon to navigate. The temperature also causes the
dissolved oxygen to be unreadable.
Students determined this would be bad
for salmon as they breathe through their
gills but it doesn’t affect the turtle
because they do not take their oxygen
from the water.

AR Leaps
Leap 2- Grady
Leap 3- Ikeer

Fifth and Sixth Grade Classroom
Mr. Burlingame

Our fifth and six grade students presented their state
projects this week that they’ve been working on
since last week.  Here are some of the great posters
they created:
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All of the students looked great in their

costumes for our Halloween party!
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